
     Himachal Pradesh 

     Public Service Commission 

 

        Dated: Shimla-171002,   31-07-2020. 

     Public Notice 

    

   In view of guidelines approved by the State Government, it is 

notified for information of all the candidates, who are appearing  in  H.P. Subordinate 

Allied Services (Main) Examination- 2019 scheduled to be held on 6
th

 & 7
th

 August, 2020 

at various examination centres established in Shimla, Mandi and Dharamshala that if, any  

candidate is declared COVID + ve  or is  under Home / Institutional Quarantine due to 

being in contact with COVID + ve,  he/ she  is advised to inform his/her  complete details 

with Mobile Number, Address, Roll Number either in the Control Room of H.P Public 

Service Commission on telephone Nos. 0172-2623786, 0172-2629738  & 9816047174 or 

by e-mail at hppsc.shimla.71@gmail.com  so that he/she may be facilitated  to appear for  

above mentioned examination at respective Quarantine Centre / COVID Care Centre/ any 

other place identified by the District Administration in the respective District of the State 

where special examination centre will be established as per guidelines of  the State 

Government issued by the Government ( in the Department of Personnel) vide letter No. 

Per (AP-B) B (15)-19/2020-loose dated 31-07-2020. 

   It is further informed that the candidate residing in containment zone 

and having no symptoms of Covid-19 have been allowed to move to appear in the 

examination by the Government vide order No. Rev(DMC) (C) 20-2/2020-COVID 19 

dated 31-07-2020. However, such candidates must inform same to Centre Supervisor on 

reaching the examination venue so that they may be seated in a separate room as per 

protocol. 

 

                                      Sd/- 

     ( Ashutosh Garg) IAS, 

              Secretary, 

        H.P. Public Service Commission 

              Ph. No. 0177-2623786 
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